
Missions Update 

 

From bulletin: February 21, 2021 

MISSIONS FOCUS: Brian & Faith Janssen (Abby, Nathan), Taiwan, OMF  
Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid 19 

 

Brian and Faith Janssen continue their ministry to university students in the northern 
Kaohsiung area. In the last semester, they were allowed back on three different 
university campuses. On two campuses they run English clubs. On another campus 
they have a weekly Chinese Bible study. A core group of young people from the 
community and the universities attend the weekly Sunday fellowship at their gospel 
center. They have seen young people grow in their understanding of Jesus and have a 
genuine curiosity to learn more about Christianity. They meet individually with students 
to disciple those who are Christians and to share God’s love and truth to those who do 
not yet know Him. The gospel center is also used to host outreach events  

 

Read updates including how they shared the Christmas story with university students 
and see a scan of the Chinese New Year card they sent the church, please check the 
update posted on our website. 

 

Pray for them as they decide whether to return to the US in July for their home 
assignment or stay in Taiwan for another year; also pray for full support of their 
ministry.  

 
Continue for update and card in the following pages. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries locally 
and globally!  









Dear Bay Area Chinese Bible Church:

This is the year of the Ox. Over Chinese New 
Year, we have several special activities with 
students and young people such as dumpling 
making. 

We are still deciding if we will return in July for 
our one-year home assignment or delay it for 
another year.

Thank you for partnering with us in missions to 
reach the young people in Kaohsiung, Taiwan.

Happy Chinese New Year!

Brian & Faith




